City of Amarillo Community Development
Public Notice and Notice of Funding Allocation
Community Development Block Grant —- CARES ACT

The City of Amarillo Community Development was originally funded with
$526,802.90 of Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) CARES funding
to disseminate to the Amarillo community to prevent, prepare for, or
respond to the coronavirus COVID-19 pandemic. The Community
Development Department is providing this notice that the original funding of
$205,885.91 to the Guyon Saunders Resource Center building project will be
redllocated to the emergency rental, mortgage, and utility assistance
CDBG CARES Proiject.

Proijects for this funding must meet a local priority need identified in the
Consolidated Plan, and must be used to prevent, prepare for, or respond to
the coronavirus COVID-19 pandemic in the Amarillo Community.

Public Comment Period will be held December 29, 2022, through
January 28, 2023.

All comments must be provided in person or via email Attention: Vanessa
Robinson at vanessa.robinson@amarillo.gov or 808 S. Buchanan St.
#8240832

Posted this 3rd day of January 2023.



